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Comments: Non-Wilderness climbing management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors unless

and until analyses determine climbing should be restricted to protect cultural and natural resources. Prohibiting

fixed anchors will threaten America's rich climbing legacy and could erase some of the world's greatest climbing

achievements. Climbing management policy needs to protect existing routes from removal. Not to mention the

safety of those of us who recreate as rock climbers


